
stanton parish council
2 councillor vacancies

There are currently two vacant seats on
Stanton Parish Council and we are looking to

co-opt into these seats at our next meeting on
Thursday 12 September. Applications need to

be submitted to the Parish Clerk by Thursday 5
September.

Further information is available on our website
- you can either scan the QR code below or

type in the web address:
https://stanton.suffolk.cloud/news/parish-

councillor-2-vacancies/
If you would like to receive a paper application,

please contact the Parish Clerk on 
07729 731128


